
CARTER - MONDALE
TRANSITION PLANNING GROUP

P.O. Boz 2600
Washington, D.C. 20013

January 1977

Dear Friend,

Thank you for writing to share your thoughts
with President-elect Carter. He regrets very
much that, because of his heavy schedule
during this transition period, he cannot
personally answer all of his correspondence.

Mr. Carter values your views and recommendations
and will do his best to deserve your confidence
and support in the challenging years ahead.

Sincerely,

A-41-4- 4
Lloyd Cbrwin
Special Assistant


